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Heller Opposes Raising Debt Limit with No Conditions  

(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) voted against moving forward with legislation that would raise the debt limit for fourteen months at a total cost of $1.1 trillion. 
“Without a serious discussion about reducing our debt, I have to agree with Senator Obama, who called an increase in the debt ceiling a ‘sign of leadership failure’ and a move that shifts the ‘burden of bad choices’ to future generations. Our nation cannot afford to continue raising the limit on our nation’s credit card without making the difficult decisions that prevent the country from incurring even more debt.  
“When President Obama came to office, our nation’s debt was $10 trillion. Five years later, our debt is nearly $17 trillion and growing at rate that is faster than ever.  Democrats and Republicans must come together and agree on a long-term solution that places our nation on the path to fiscal solvency.  As Senator Obama said in 2006, ‘Americans deserve better,’” said Senator Dean Heller.
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